
 

City of Pompano Beach 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 

Phone:  (954) 545-7044    Fax:  (954) 786-545-7046 
 

MEMORANDUM NO.  22-19 
 
 

 
 
DATE: April 26, 2022        
 
TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 
  
VIA:  A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 
 
FROM: Kerone Grant, Business Operations Analyst 
               
SUBJECT:  State Revolving Fund (SRF) Loan Application for Non-Sewer C Drainage 
Improvement Area (WW06247) 

 
We are in the process of applying for State Revolving Fund (SRF) for Non-Sewer C Drainage 
Improvement Area. This area is a commercial/industrial park area, with no residential homes 
within the project boundaries. The proposed sanitary sewer improvements will provide a 
centralized wastewater collection system for this area currently served by septic tanks. The 
reduction and elimination of septic tanks is one of the ways the City is proactively improving the 
health of the local environment and waterways.   
 
Recommendation:  
 
To have City officials approve and authorize the Utilities Department to apply for the State of 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection Revolving Loan. The total cost is $2,882,108 and 
will be financed over the maximum SRF 20-year term. 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Enclosed 
 
 
 
 
 


